
 

 

               Friday Fowlmere Flyer 

 

 

Macmillan coffee events 

Thank you so much for your generous support of our two coffee and cake events today.  We 
will add up the total on Monday and let you know how much we have raised.  Every pound 

will make a difference to this amazing charity.  

The weather is changing….. 

The weather has quickly turned to very Autumnal, with some quite cold days in the last 
week.  Please can you ensure that your child has with them a warm coat / hat / gloves when 

necessary.  It might also be time for tracksuit bottoms on their PE days.    

Don’t forget…. 

It’s Census Burger Day on Thursday 6th October.  

Fowlmere Primary Open morning 

Do you know families that will have a child starting Reception in September 2023?  We still 
have spaces in our open morning for prospective parents on 14th October.   

Please contact Emily in the office for further details. 

Car Park 

Please note we have been advised that the car park beyond the school grounds will be open 
next week.  

PTFA Doughnut Friday 

Our wonderful PTFA are planning to host an after-school Doughnut Friday after the 
Achievement Assembly on Friday 21st October.  More details to come… 


